BRADFORD TELEPHONE AREA

SPORTS & SOCIAL CLUB

Treasurer’s report to AGM.

A report on the audited accounts is presented below.
Over the actual year, the accounts show a loss of £3272.13 compared with that of £3235.11 on the previous year. 
As usual the main income was from membership subscriptions and from NEZRA; membership and lottery was £912.62 and NEZRA £1043.68 the two added together amounts to £1956.30  with £2140.22 the previous year; membership is dropping on the whole, not just in Bradford but across the Region; the York and Leeds Clubs have folded.
 Overall the Walking Group cost £1985.35 compared with £1085.85 last year; the income from that group rose from £529 to £1018.

It seems popular with those who attend and the opportunity is there for more to attend if they so wish. A new walking group has been set up and they will now manage their own funds.
The London Trip was not full with spare seats. We reduced the size of the ‘bus and the cost reduced from £1100 to £850.
The Pantomime event cost to the S&SC from CBDC rose slightly to £1978.50 compared with  £1900.50 the previous year. There was only one spare seat (taken at the last minute and shown on the 2020 accounts) and whilst we make an anticipated loss on this event, it is always very popular.
At the end of the Financial Year (Dec 31st 2019) there was £8337.34  in the bank A/C so the club can still continue to serve the members.

One problem though is uncleared cheques; cheques have a validity of six months from the date of issue and some members are simply not presenting the cheques at their respective bank(s).

In closing I thank our auditor Michael Abbott for his work in examining the accounts; the uncleared cheques present a problem. His work is much appreciated.
I trust he will be willing to continue in that role, and I am sure that will meet with your approval. 

David Ratcliffe

Treasurer
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